
CITY OF NANAIMO

CITY COUNCIL

2019-MAY-02

Via email: PCarlvle@rdn.bc.ca

CAO Phyllis Carlyle
Regional District of Nanaimo
6300 Hammond Bay Road
Nanaimo, BC V9T 6N2

Dear Phyllis Carlyle,

Re: CLIMATE EMERGENCY

At the 2019-APR-29 Regular Council meeting, the Council of the City of Nanaimo
unanimously passed the following motion:

"That Council direct staff to send a correspondence to the Regional District of
Nanaimo requesting the addition of 20,000 annual public transit hours to improve public
transit serv/ce delivery within the City of Nanaimo and to develop transit routes that connect
our local system with inter-regional connections."

We look forward to working with the Regional District of Nanaimo in the development of
additional public transit hours as the City of Nanaimo has officially declared a climate
emergency for the purposes of identifying and deepening our commitment to protecting
our economy, our eco systems, and our community from global warming.

Sincerely,

Q^^^
Leonard Krog

MAYOR


